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The Greater Miami Expressway Agency Unveils Stunning Lighting 
Installation at Miami's Busiest Expressway Interchange 

 
MIAMI – September 8, 2023 – The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) is proud to 
announce the completion of aesthetic lighting enhancements at the SR 836 Dolphin 
Expressway/SR 826 Palmetto Expressway Interchange. 
 
The state-of-the-art lighting installation, which was unveiled on September 6th, includes high-
performance LED fixtures on 16 piers at the four main bridges of the SR 836/SR 826 Interchange. 
The lights can be programmed remotely in a vast array of light color combinations and sequences 
to enhance aesthetics and highlight observances and holidays. The beautification project also 
speaks to GMX’s commitment to improve the expressway system by providing higher quality, 
more reliable lighting. 
 
GMX Interim Executive Director Torey Alston said the project was inspired by local leaders who 
challenged GMX to make its five expressways the most distinctive in Miami. The new 
enhancements now bring a captivating vibrancy to the iconic interchange. 
 
The new lighting project is just the beginning of GMX's plan to bring a unique experience to all 
its expressways. The agency plans to continue improving safety and aesthetics by executing 
additional lighting projects throughout its roadway network. 
 
“GMX is dedicated to providing its customers with the best possible experience – and these new 
lighting improvements are just one of the ways it is doing that. We look forward to continuing our 
efforts to make our expressways brighter, more beautiful, and more enjoyable for all who use 
them,” said Alston. 
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The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) operates five expressways in Miami-Dade County and portions of 
northeast Monroe County that include SR 836/Dolphin Expressway, SR 112/Airport Expressway, SR 874/Don 
Shula Expressway, SR 878/Snapper Creek Expressway, and SR 924/Gratigny Parkway. GMX is funded almost 
entirely by toll revenues and is dedicated to making your commute safer and more efficient.  


